
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

BY COURIER 
 
 
May 22, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2011-0140 – IESO Reply Submissions – Phase 1 -Transmitter 

Designation for the East-West Tie 

 
Enclosed please find two (2) hard copies of the Independent Electricity System 
Operator’s (the “IESO”) reply submissions with respect to the above noted proceeding. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Paula Lukan 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 

 


